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money, the Commission should insist that the CRAs pay them back.1   
  

                                                 
1 I also want to express support for the excellent points made by my colleague, Commissioner Chopra, regarding 
ways to improve this settlement and future settlements. I wholeheartedly agree that this settlement and future 
settlements could be strengthened by requiring more specific reporting metrics, public reporting, and increased 
compliance accountability among corporate leadership. In addition, I agree that the FTC should work with the 
Department of Justice to assess whether the facts involved in these types of cases also constitute illegal housing 
discrimination. I am skeptical, however, that efforts to partner with DOJ staff under its current leadership would have 
been fruitful in this case, but I am grateful for his proposal and hope that we implement it in future cases.   


